
March the sixth
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Four

Gebelein Silversmiths, Incorporated 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

Many thanks for your note of March fourth.

I have not a John Coburn tankard and I think
I should have one. It is not necessary that you send 
it down as I, as in the past, accept your judgment. 
Within a few days, I will let you know whether I have 
the cash available. I hope to have.

Always, I am, with warm personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

CCM:geg

FILE COPY


